
Hampstead Master Plan  
Subcommittee Meeting 

 
August 5, 2021- 6:00 PM 

 
Hampstead Town Hall  

 
11 Main Street, Hampstead, NH 

Minutes 
 

Attendance: Robert Weimar, Kim Colbert, Mike Hanides, Timothy Lovell, Stephen Went 
worth, Debbie Soucy, Matt Gillette and Jennifer Rowden (Rockingham Planning Commission) 

 
 
 

 Welcome  
 

 Master Plan Survey Follow-up 
Jenn reviewed the master plan survey follow-up that had gone out to those who had 
take the survey and the communication with the other Hampstead boards.  

 
 

 Draft Vision Discussion 
The Committee reviewed the draft vision statement and began to develop a set of 
goals based on the existing master plan, the results of the survey, and the results of 
the water resources survey.  
 
Emphasis was the need to include a goal for looking at the Master Plan routinely as 
part of the implementation and the strong emphasis on community engagement.  

 
 

 Wrap Up  
o Next committee meeting –September 2, 2021 at 6:00 PM 

 
 


